2008 Vic-Maui Race Update
October 2007

With only eight months to go before the 21st Vic-Maui Race, there is growing interest and activity with planning and registration.
The number of enquiries has grown considerably with potential entrants expressing interest in all three classes, Racing, Cruising and Double-Handed.  The latest confirmed entry is Wink Vogel’s Riptide 50, Strum who will be racing in the fully crewed racing division.

  
The Vic-Maui website is also seeing a lot of action with a record number of visits.  With a new look and some updated information – be sure to check out the website.  To access the updated version, you may need to clear your browser cache and re-Google the site at www.vicmaui.org.  The Crew Bank is now up-and-running under the Boats and Crew section of the website. 
  
The Race Entry Package is now available for download in the Race Documents
section and Appendix B (Checklist) to the Notice of Race has also been
circulated to those who have requested Race Entry Packages and posted

on the website.  
  
A Vic-Maui group has been set up in Facebook as a place for those who are
interested to share experiences and information on the race.  In order to join, log on to www.facebook.com <http://www.facebook.com/>  and search under the groups for Vic-Maui 2008. 
  
The Victoria Harbour docks have been booked for the boats and will be available from noon, Wednesday June 18 to noon, Monday, June 23.  Planning for social activities in Victoria is also well under way and more details will follow on the exciting events that will take place before and after the race. 
For those who may be interested in a crew position, the Crew Bank is now running on the website.  You can go there and provide the requested information for skippers to look at.

